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NHS Shetland Email of 14 June 2014 

 

Dear Mr Howlett 

 

Thank you for your e-mail of 5th June;  

 

In response to the request for comment by the Public Petitions committee in relation 

to the above Petition I can confirm that NHS Shetland does not carry out such 

procedures. Any Shetland resident who has received this procedure would have 

received this as part of the service in NHS Grampian.  

 

I do not therefore think it would be appropriate to provide further comment on this 

petition.  

 

I trust this is satisfactory but should you have any further queries please do not 

hesitate to contact me 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ralph Roberts 

Chief Executive 

NHS Shetland 


